## Reminder regarding the i-Pad rules at home ご家庭での i-Pad 使用ルールについてのお願い

Hello, parents and Guardians.

The Summer break will begin very soon.

We're sure our students are all looking forward to it.

They will however have summer homework to get done by the end of the vacation.

This year in particular, our students may be needing to use their i-Pads to get it all completed in time.

Please make sure to discuss and talk with your child(ren) about the rules of i-Pad usage at home during summer break.

Our school i-Pads will allow our students to use all functions and applications **between July 20th 15:30 and August 23rd 08:00**.

If you wish to set "Jamf Parent" up to manage your i-Pad rules during the summer, please consult <u>our website</u> and use it as you prefer.

If you have any questions or if you need any support from us, please contact us through the ICT Support form too.

We hope that all of you have a safe and memorable summer break.

**ICT Support Team** 

## 保護者のみなさまへ

いよいよ、夏休みが始まろうとしています。

子どもたちはとても楽しみにしていることと思います。

それと同時に、夏休みの課題にも一生懸命取り組んでくれることだと思います。

特に今年度は、i-Pad を活用した課題などもあることと思います。

今一度、お子様たちと、夏休み中のご家庭での、i-Pad を使う方法やルールをご確認いただけますよう、お願いいたします。

学校から貸与している i-Pad は、7月20日15:30から8月23日8:00の間、設定されているすべてのアプリケーション、機能が利用可能となります。

「Jamf Parent」を活用して、ご家庭でのルールの設定をされる際には、<u>本校ホームページ</u>を参照ください。 また、ご不明な点があったり、ICT サポートが必要な場合には、ICT サポートのフォームより、ご連絡ください。

それでは、みなさまにとって、安全でステキな夏休みとなりますことを願っております。

ICT サポートチーム